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The DFFA in association with the CSE has come out with various initiatives in order to help 

the farmers’ community progress and prosper. In the field of agriculture, the use of technology 

must be improved so that farmers can improve their productivity. Many of them are still using 

the traditional system of cultivation and hence there is a need to teach them about the latest 

techniques of cultivation to help them to move ahead. It is an established fact that the future 

of the agricultural sector depends on innovation and technology. DFFA focuses on helping 

the farmers by mentoring them, by teaching them about the various latest techniques existing 

today which will help them to take their farming to another level.  

On the 24 October 2018 C-SED which stands for Centre for Social Entrepreneurship 

Development, conducted a programme at SFS College. It is a unique initiative of the CSE and 

completely focuses on nurturing social entrepreneurs from the rural and semi-urban 

background by identifying their business ideas. This helps the growing and challenging 

Entrepreneurs to get an insight into their own strengths and weaknesses and how to go about 

with their business plan.  C-SED also focuses on rural empowerment and upliftment of 

backward classes of the society. The students were introduced to the concept of Social 

Entrepreneurs and how they as the youth of the country can bring a change in society.  This 

also helped many students to identify the entrepreneurial abilities within them. 

“National Farmathon” event was launched on 23 December 2018 at St. Francis de Sales 

College, Bengaluru. The distinguished speakers of the event were Mr. Narayana Reddy, Dr. 

Surya Kumar, Dr. Acharya, Mr. Sundar Raman, and Rev. Fr. Roy, the Principal who 

enlightened and inspired us through their message, followed by a cultural performance by the 

students of SFS College. Various ‘Kisan Diwas’ awards were distributed for the various 

categories of the agricultural sector. The launch of the National Farmathon was a successful 

programme and the next event was scheduled to take place in the month of June 2019.  

On the 23 and 24 June 2018, the ‘National Farmthon’ was held at SFS College. This was a 

two-day event where the Consumers and Farmers were came together. On the first day, there 



was run for the cause and protection of farmers and also a small exhibition. On the second 

day, a seminar was conducted for the farmers. During the seminar, there were vibrant speakers 

who enlightened the farmers about how they could bring better results from their occupation. 

Sri Narayan Reddy who received Bishma Award in natural farming was felicitated. He is 

Indian Ambassador for natural farming, he shared his expertise in natural farming. 

As future plan of DFFA in association with the CSE is adopting a village. Measures are being 

taken to raise the required funds in this regard. Once a particular village has been adopted by 

the college, measures will be taken to mentor and monitor them on a regular basis. There will 

also be a focus on the holistic development of that particular community and thereby the 

wellbeing of our society.   
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